Director-General of the National Library of the Kingdom of Morocco visited NSZL

2018/09/18



Director-General of the National Library of the Kingdom of Morocco Abdelilah Tahani visited National Széchényi Library on September 5, 2018.



On September 5, 2018, National Széchényi Library was visited by Director-General of the National Library of the Kingdom of Morocco [1]. The meeting was based on a bilateral cooperation agreement [2] signed by László Tüske, Director-General of National Széchényi Library and Abdalilah Tahani, Director of the National Library of the Kingdom of Morocco in Rabat in the Fall of 2017, with the support of the Hungarian Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade. The visit Mr. Abdalilah Tahani paid to Budapest aimed at starting professional cooperation and exchange of expertise between the two

Director-General of the National Library of the Kingdom of Morocco visited NSZL

Published on Országos Széchényi Könyvtár (http://193.6.201.226)

national libraries, with special regard to cooperation between the highly respected and renowned restoration workshops of the two institutions.

Photos [3] 2018/09/18 - 12:29

Source URL: http://193.6.201.226/en/news/director-general-national-library-kingdom-moroccovisited-nszl

Links:

- [1] http://www.bnrm.ma/bnrm/fr/contact.html
- [2] http://www.oszk.hu/en/news/cooperation-national-library-kingdom-morocco
- [3] https://www.flickr.com/photos/nemzetikonyvtar/albums/72157671394880177
- [4] http://193.6.201.226/en/category/foszotar-es-pozicionalo/hirek